Legal Clinic Background
The COVID-19 health crisis has significantly impacted people’s employment. Some have lost their jobs and are struggling to get unemployment or other pandemic-related benefits. Others are using the disruption to start a new business and need help navigating how to incorporate a business, get trademark protection for a business’s name or draft a contract for vendors or customers.
Free, confidential legal help is available to assist with this and a range of other legal issues, including but not limited to family law, housing law, criminal records issues, immigration, debt collection and bankruptcy.
For the last two years, attorneys and other legal-aid providers have been holding free legal clinics in partnership with Legal Action of Wisconsin at Madison College and Milwaukee Area Technical College. The clinics focus on helping technical college students and their families and also serves community members. Over 400 people have already reached out for free legal help on a range of topics. Attorneys have continued seeing clients during the pandemic — virtually over Zoom video conferences and by telephone.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A new Legal Services clinic will be launching at Southwest Tech in 2021.  We can begin referring students or community members now using Madison College’s this intake form (copied below).  A Southwest Tech intake form and website will be online in the future.       https://madisoncollege.edu/legal-assistance-request 
If you have any questions please reach out to Holly Clendenen at hclendenen@swtc.edu



